From: carolyn Wilson <cw98951@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 18, 2022 3:24 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: COLA for Plan 1 Retirees

CAUTION:External email.

Please endorse a Plan 1 COLA Proposal for the 2023 legislative season. This COLA is well overdue since this is the only
state plan without a permanent COLA. Sincerely, Carolyn Wilson, Treasure YCSSRA.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



